
 

KS2 of Whittingham C of E Primary 
invites you to our production of …. 

  

This wonderful show promises to lead you into one of Roald Dahl’s 
classic tales of delicious fantasy and delectable adventure, performed 
by our very own dedicated and talented KS2 children.  
 

When: All performances will be on Friday 13th December. 

-If you have a baby/ toddler and would like to bring them then please attend the 
dress rehearsal 10am. 

- Afternoon performance at 1:30pm 

-Children are to return to school at 5pm for a 5:30pm start for the evening 
performance. 

Where: Whittingham Memorial Hall. 
 

We will not be selling tickets or reserving seats so please arrive in good time to 
avoid disappointment, as we are limited to numbers due to fire regulations. 

There will be a donations plate so you can ‘Pay What You Can’ to help us cover 
the costs of putting on a performance and hiring the hall. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 


